The City Council of Elk Horn, Iowa met in special session on Monday, February 17th, 2020 at 7 P.M. with the following members present: Fredericksen, McCarthy, Potts, Petersen, and Teegerstrom.  

McCarthy moved, seconded by Teegerstrom to approve the agenda. ROLL CALL: Ayes 5. Motion carried.

Potts opened discussion on open city clerk position, we have 6 applications and will start to schedule interviews as early as Saturday morning Feb 22nd.  City of Exira declined to pursue a mutual agreement to hire Exira City Clerk on a part time basis while we transition.  The council will pursue city clerk Lexi Christensen directly on a part time basis 4-6hrs after her work hours with city of Exira and possibly Saturdays while we transition to the new G works software and train a permanent city clerk.  Clint Fichter with Small City Resources will do books and payroll with hopefully help from Lexi if she approves of terms.

The Council has set a special meeting to invite Lexi to discuss her terms of helping “after hours” for Thursday Feb 20th at 4:30. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:30.  


_____________________________				 _____________________________
Tim Fredrickson, Mayor Pro-Tem 				Nate Potts, Council Member

